





## The New Mexico Department of Transportation

in conjunction with

## The Federal Highway Administration

invite you to attend a

## Public Involvement Meeting

St. Francis Drive Corridor Study (CN D5SF3) Rabbit Road (South of I-25) to NM 599

The study team will present the results of the Phase A Report including proposed alternatives for the Corridor. A copy of the Phase A report is available for review at the three City of Santa Fe Library locations (http://www.santafelibrary.org/locations.html). It will also be available for electronic viewing/downloading at http://santafempo.org/santa-fe-corridor-studies/st-francis-corridor-study.

## Wednesday, September 16, 2009

Open House - 5:30 p.m.
Presentation - 6:00 p.m.
Santa Fe Public Schools Main Office
Board Room
610 Alta Vista St.
Santa Fe, NM 87505



If you require Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA)-related accommodations, please contact Denise Weston with Parametrix at (505) 821-4700 (48 hours prior).